
 

Practicing Criminal Law?  OCBA Criminal Law Section – Proposed Formation Announcement 

The Orange County Bar Association is considering the formation of a section dedicated to the practice of 

criminal law. It is contemplated that the section would be open for both public and private attorneys—

prosecutors and defense. OCBA members practicing in State and Federal Courts would be welcome to 

join. The section would provide a forum for open discussions, networking and regular MCLE 

programming. 

OCBA members Craig Cazares of the Orange County District Attorney’s Office, Kate Corrigan of 

Corrigan Welbourn & Stokke, APLC, and Alan Crivaro of the Law Offices of Alan J. Crivaro are heading 

up the initial organizational effort of this potential section. 

In order to be considered for official OCBA section status, at least 25 members of the OCBA must 

indicate an interest in joining. To express your interest, please email info@ocbar.org.  

If sufficient interest is expressed, the organizers will seek approval for this new section from the Orange 

County Bar Association Board of Directors.    

For more information, contact Cassandra Sapp, OCBA Manager of Member Services, at 

csapp@ocbar.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


